
GOVERNMENT OF ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES 

Air Conditioning Unit Replacement Project 

Supply of Air Conditioning Units 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Ministry of Education and National Reconciliation is implementing the fourth phase of the 

Air Conditioning Unit Replacement Project, during which non-functional Air Conditioning Units 

in educational institutions will be replaced. 

 

The Ministry now invites eligible firms to submit a bid for the supply of eleven (11) air 

conditioning units. 

 

The bid document can be requested via email: tvet.edu.gov@gmail.com  copy 

epiu.svg@gmail.com. 

 

Bids must be submitted to the below address: 
 

The Secretary 

Central Procurement Board 

Ministry of Finance and Economic Planning 

2nd Floor Administrative Complex 

Kingstown 

St. Vincent and the Grenadines 

 

 

Four copies of the bid must be submitted (one (1) original and three (3) copies), in sealed envelopes 

marked “TENDER FOR THE SUPPLY OF AIR CONDITIONING UNITS, and delivered to the 

above address on or before 2:15 p.m., August 3, 2023. (local time). Bids will be opened immediately 

thereafter, at 2:15 p.m. on August 3, 2023 at the Ministry of Finance and Economic Planning’s 

Conference Room, 2nd Floor, Administrative Complex, Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines. Bids 

received after the prescribed time and date will be rejected.   

 

GOSVG does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any bid and will not defray any cost incurred by 

bidders in the preparation of their bids. 
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